
	

HM	Government	of	Gibraltar	•		6	Convent	Place		•		Gibraltar	GX11	1AA	

t	+350	20070071				f	+350	20076396				e	pressoffice@gibraltar.gov.gi				w	gibraltar.gov.gi	

	

	
PRESS	RELEASE	
	

No:	719/2018	

Date:	24th	November	2018	

“We	will	stick	with	Britain“	says	Gibraltar’s	Chief	Minister	

Her	Majesty's	Government	of	Gibraltar	welcomes	the	unwavering	commitment	of	the	United	Kingdom	
that	 it	will	negotiate	 future	trade	and	other	arrangements	with	the	EU	that	work	 for	all	of	 the	British	
family	of	nations,	including	Gibraltar.	
	
The	deep	and	unbreakable	bonds	that	bind	the	United	Kingdom	and	Gibraltar	together	have	not	in	any	
way,	and	will	not	be	in	any	way,	be	diluted	as	a	result	of	our	common	departure	from	the	EU.	
	
Brexit	will	have	no	effect	on	the	British	Sovereignty	of	Gibraltar	and	the	waters	that	surround	it.	
	
Gibraltar	is	leaving	the	EU	at	the	same	time	as	the	United	Kingdom,	despite	having	voted	overwhelmingly	
to	 remain,	because	 it	 is	our	 relationship	with	Britain	 that	guarantees	our	 security,	prosperity	and	 the	
certainty	of	the	rule	of	law.	
	
The	 Chief	Minister	 of	 Her	Majesty's	 Government	 of	 Gibraltar,	 the	 Hon	 Fabian	 Picardo	QC	MP,	 said	 :	
"Throughout	our	history	we've	stuck	with	Britain.		After	Brexit,	we	will	stick	with	Britain	in	the	future	too.		
This	is	our	most	important	relationship.		And	as	the	UK	establishes	new	trading	and	other	relationships	
around	the	world,	we	look	forward	to	the	opportunities	that	will	come	from	the	benefits	of	our	common	
language,	 our	 common	 law	and	 the	 ties	 that	bind	us	with	 the	Commonwealth	of	 nations	 around	 the	
world."	


